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35th LEPTON SCOUT GROUP

        Highgate Lane,  Lepton
Welcome to Lepton Cub Scouts

· We have 2 Cub Packs, one that meets on Wednesdays 6.30 to 7.45pm and one that meets on 
Thursdays 6.00pm to 7.15pm. Your child has been invited to join the THURSDAY pack
· The 2 Cub Scout Leaders are Akela (Graham) and Raksha (Helen). Other leaders include Jacala (Edd), Bagheera (Robb), Ikki (Sarah), Shere Khan (Tony), Rama (Jez),  Darzee (Ioana) and Kevin. You can contact Graham on 07508122158 or Helen on 07904285447

· The subscription is currently £12 per month payable by Standing Order (preferable) or £24 per half term payable by cash or cheque. There is a reduction for siblings.
· For the first 4 weeks of attendance your child can wear their normal clothes.  At the end of this initial period, your child will be invited to become a Cub and join the Worldwide Scouting Movement.  They will take part in an investiture ceremony (to which family are invited) and will then need to wear the Cub uniform - a Green Cub jumper (obtained from the Scout Shop or Natashas in Buxton Way, off New Street, Huddersfield), dark trousers and dark shoes / trainers.

· When your child becomes a Cub Scout they will be presented with their Neckerchief and first set of badges.  These are the World Membership badge, the Huddersfield South East District badge, the West Yorkshire County badge and the Group nametape.

As a Cub Scout they will be able to earn lots more badges to put on their uniform : –

7  Challenge Badges for doing lots of different activities
44 Activity Badges for doing special activities

14 Staged Badges which are changed as they progress in the activity, including 

Hikes Away and Nights Away badges

A Joining In badge after each year spent in Scouting
· The most important badge they can earn in Cubs is the Chief Scout’s Silver Award which shows that they have done lots of activities in their pack and put a lot of work into them.
Then, when they move into Scouts they get their last badge from Cubs, the Moving On Award.

· We operate a parent rota at our Cub pack which means that you are likely to be asked if you can help very occasionally. This is because there we need to have sufficient adult helpers in order to do some of our activities, especially those outdoors, but don’t worry you won’t need to do anything technical, just be an extra pair of hands. 
· Each week your child will meet other Cubs in the Pack and hopefully will enjoy a very wide range of exciting activities, visits and ceremonies organized by the Leaders.  There will also be the chance for them to enjoy some additional activities, usually at week-ends, such as outdoor adventure, walks, visits, sleepovers/camps and fun days. They will sometimes meet with cubs from across our District or County. These video clips give an idea of some of fun we have:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nw6j1rNv9xE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h1N3mq7uAYI
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us and we will try to answer them to your satisfaction.

Graham (Akela) & Helen (Raksha)
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